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;• Dr. Charles W. Tanner, 
P. 0. Box 223,
Chazy, N, Y.

My dear Dr. Tanner

On my return to town this morning 
I found awaiting me your letter of September 7th.

I am very glad indeed that we were able 
to arrange the registration of McGill with the Albany 
authorities.
association 1 with Mr. Miner affords you. 
will do well and be a credit not only to yourself but 
to your Alma Mater. If you ever.come to Montreal on 
a visit I hope to see you.

I am also pleased at the opportunity your
I believe you

ith all good wishes and many thanks
for your le tter, la,

Yours faithfully,
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